
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Congratulations 

Tim Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Tim certificate winners for achieving their very best in a particular area of 

learning or for exemplary behaviour this week. Our Tim winners are: 

 

Reception -  Oli Terry and Charlotte Spencer 

Year 1    -  Thea Gunner and Thomas McAllister 

Year 2    -  Dominic Hannah and Lyndon Hannah 

Year 3    -  Ellie Fryer and Alice Stevenson 

Year 4    -  Elijah Jay-Williams and Amelia Parry 

Year 5  - Ellie Moore and Charlotte-May Houghton 

Year 6   -  Olly Smith and Weronika Skrzynecka 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure for the week, beginning 12th October 2020, was 98.5% Another super 

percentage, well done everyone. Special congratulations to our Year 1 and 2 classes both achieving 100% 

attendance this week. Fantastic!   

 

Harvest Festival 

 

 
 

Thank you so much to all our families for their harvest festival contributions this morning. We have been 

overwhelmed by the generosity shown by everyone. Here is just a very small selection of the items received. 

We managed to fill nearly 8 crates worth of donations. The staff at the Bourne Foodbank were incredibly 

grateful for everything received. These donations will help so many struggling families in the area. 

 

Thank you Thurlby Academy families you are amazing! 
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Art Competition Reminder – Wild Nature  

 

Please can any completed pieces of Art be handed to Miss Cookson by Friday 23rd October. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot School Meals - Autumn Term 2 

Just a reminder that the deadline for ordering meals for the first week back in November is Tuesday 20th 

October.The new menu and allergen list for next term is on our website. Please click on the following link to 

view: -  

https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/5/hot-school-meals 

 

PTFA 

Our children and staff are busily preparing their (tiny) self- portraits for the PTFA tea towels, whilst the 

PTFA are diligently preparing and designing the school calendar for 2021. If you would like to pre-order 

either of these items then please see the order forms attached. Please either email the forms direct to the 

PTFA at thurlbyptfa@gmail.com or send them in with your child to be delivered to the School Office. Thank 

you. 

 

Year 1 

 

Our Year 1 children have enjoyed an Autumn walk around Lawrance Park; looking at the colours and changes in 

nature, foraging for leaves and creating these wonderful leaf crowns. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/5/hot-school-meals
mailto:thurlbyptfa@gmail.com


 

Year 4 - Roman Rule 

Over the past few weeks, the children in Year 4 have been learning about life in 

the Roman army. They were particularly fascinated by the defensive ‘tortoise’ 

manoeuvre that soldiers formed using their rounded shields. Next week, they will 

use all their knowledge to write a non-chronological report about Roman soldiers. 

Ava-Rose said that she felt very powerful holding a Roman sword (gladius).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

In English we have been reading Harry 

Potter and Year 6 have sculpted their very 

own ‘Hedwig’ using clay.  

 

In Science we have been 

learning all about ‘Living 

Things and Their Habitats’. 

This week we focussed on 

microorganisms and the 

children created their own 

microorganism, named it and 

classified it within 

eukaryotic and prokaryotic. 

 

 

 

 

 

      Year 6 girls enjoying the autumnal leaves at playtime. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Twitter 

We invite you to follow our school Twitter page @ThurlbyCPSchool where you will be able to view 

photographs, videos and updates from each of our classes. As the page is private, parent followers will have 

to be accepted by our staff Twitter organiser before being able to view.  

Thank you to all of our parents who already follow and interact with the page. We appreciate every ‘like’ and 

comment on our posts!  

 



 

Arrival Times 

Just another appeal to parents to please ensure your child does not arrive before their allotted time in the 

morning. We have seen an increase in year 6 children arriving at 8.50am causing 2 bubbles (Year 5 and Year 

6) to be at the gate at the same time. We must stick to the times stated to ensure we are complying with our 

social distancing measures. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

 

 

Christmas Cards 

Please ensure that any designs where cards or 

gifts have been ordered are returned to 

school on Monday 19th October. The children 

have worked hard on their designs and I am 

sure the finished printed cards will look 

fantastic!  

 

Thank you for your continued support in 

fundraising for our school, Miss Cookson. 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE reading and spelling app! 

Nessy is giving away a free app every week in October! Download them for free and keep 

forever. The apps can be used on tablets and smartphones. This week’s app is ‘Hairy Words’ 

which helps children read and spell the first 100 most commonly used words. 

https://www.nessy.com/uk/apps/hairy-words-1-2/  

 

 

 

PE arrangements – Term 2 

Further to our parentmail sent out earlier in the week, please see next term’s table for PE for your 

information:- 

 
 Premier PE Class teacher PE 

Monday  EYFS, Y5 and Y6 

Tuesday Y4 and 5 Y2 

Wednesday EYFS and Y6 Y1 

Thursday   Y3 and Y4 

Friday  Y1, Y2 and Y3  

 

 

· On PE days, the children should come to school in their PE Kit so that they do not have to get changed 

at school and therefore there will be no chance of children wearing someone else’s clothes/taking 

them home/leaving PE kits in lockers. 

· Wherever possible, classes will be doing outdoor PE – please ensure that your child has the 

appropriate clothing for this – especially as the weather gets colder.  

 

https://www.nessy.com/uk/apps/hairy-words-1-2/


Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

 

Premier Education – Holiday Camps 

Following on from their successful and popular 

summer holiday camps Premier are delighted to 

confirm that they are back again at half term. The 

camps provide a safe and fun environment for the 

children to stay active over the half term period. 

Please see the adjacent leaflet for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Friday 23rd October – PTFA ‘Dare to be Different’ Day  

End of term 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


